
 

 

26 April 2018 

Ref: HVT2834/caf 

Dear Huw,  

State of Roads in Wales 

Thank you for your letter of 24 April, sharing some timely and helpful thoughts 

ahead of our inquiry in to the State of Roads in Wales.  

The Wales Audit Office’s 2011 report on Major Transport Projects has been 

prominent in our early thinking and we will be keen to discover how it, and PAC’s 

subsequent work in the Fourth Assembly have influenced the way the Welsh 

Government is now working in this area. 

I am grateful for all your suggestions and have asked the clerking team to explore 

how we can share learning with PAC colleagues as we both look at the Mutual 

Investment Model, albeit in different contexts. 

Best wishes,  

 

Russell George  

Chair of the Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 

Huw Vaughan Thomas 

Auditor General for Wales 

24 Cathedral Rd 

Cardiff 

CF11 9LJ 


